
 
 

The Arc of Palm Beach County Charts the Course to Acceptance  
 
West Palm Beach, Fla. (April 28, 2021) – Supporters of The Arc of Palm Beach County got an 
extraordinary view of the Palm Beach International Boat Show. On Sunday, March 28, the 
nonprofit hosted brunch on the 9,000-square-foot Mansion Yacht.  
 
As guests took in views of the Intracoastal Waterway from the three-story vessel, they enjoyed 
an elegant brunch, champagne, and live music. Kimberly McCarten, The Arc’s president and 
CEO, shared the nonprofit’s vision that all people, regardless of their abilities, should 
experience acceptance and inclusion.  
 
“At The Arc, we are always open to opportunities to connect with our donors, show our 
appreciation for their incredible support, and encourage them to continue the hard but 
rewarding work of achieving acceptance for all,” said McCarten. 
 
Mansion Yachts, the Marine Industries Association of Palm Beach County, and Informa U.S. 
donated the use of the spectacular venue to The Arc for the event. Other generous sponsors 
included Melanie Jacobson, Mary Courim, and the Kelly Leadership Group. 
 
About The Arc of Palm Beach County  
The Arc is changing the conversation around disabilities by defying definitions, inspiring 
possibilities, and improving the lives of the people we serve, their families, and our community. 
Since 1958, The Arc has envisioned a community where every person feels welcome, 
connected, and accepted. 
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